
June 16, 2021 

To: Horseshoe Ridge Homeowners 

From: HOA Board of Directors 

To the homeowners of Horseshoe Ridge; 

Greetings to all! I hope everyone is well and enjoying the great summer weather, hot as it is! The 

purpose of this letter is to communicate to the homeowners a few items of importance. 

First, I’m happy to convey that we’ve settled on the roles and responsibilities of the newly appointed 

HOA Board of Directors that you nominated and elected at our last HOA meeting May 13, 2021. 

The following assignments have been made: 

 Steve Wright – President 

 Mike Barbato – Vice President 

 Troy McAllister – Treasurer/Secretary 

We’re pleased to serve in this capacity and look forward to continuing the great work done by our 

previous Board, led by Brandon Palmer. Again thanks to Brandon, Ken, and Mike for their service over 

the last year. 

Secondly, there are a couple of items related to water and irrigation that we need to convey. I will be 

the primary point of contact for all irrigation matters along with communication and coordination with 

Levi Ellis, our farmer who is managing the lower fields in the neighborhood. I would ask that before you 

take any action to resolve a problem, such as the need to shut off any of the main irrigation valves, that 

you contact me and I will work with you to resolve as quickly as possible. You can reach me on my cell: 

540-226-9727, or by email: wrightclan@aol.com . Please note that Mike Barbato will be a secondary 

point of contact in case you can’t reach me. Mike can be contacted by cell: 516-946-3130 or by email: 

thebear22@live.com . 

Another important matter, we’re closely monitoring the irrigation water supply. There has been no 

official notification on restrictions but indications are that we may need to take action to reduce our 

consumption due to prioritization of where and when the irrigation supply is used. I will keep you 

informed as we learn more. 

Lastly, we would like to update our contact information for those of you who are willing to share. It’s 

important to establish a quick way to communicate with everyone since not everyone uses Facebook. 

I’ve asked our property management team to coordinate this by updating our current contact 

information. Your support would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your support! We look forward to working with you.  

Respectfully submitted; 

Steve Wright 
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